City of Franklin, NH e, 0% 9343900

Notice Declining Curbside Trash & Recycling

Beginning April 19, 2010, the City will begin a new curbside program of automated trash and
recycling collection. In order for these items to be collected curbside, the property owner will be
required to separate recyclables from trash and place these items in two (2) separate containers
provided by the City.

Residents not wishing to utilize City curbside trash and recycling collection should complete the
form below and return it to Franklin Municipal Services Department, 43 West Bow Street, Franklin,
NH 03235 by March 25, 2010.

Declining curbside service at the present time does not mean a homeowner will not be able to
initiate this service at a future date. In order to initiate service at a later date, call 603-934-4103 to
request trash and recycling containers. Please note that beginning April 19, 2010, the Transfer
Station will also require that your recyclables be separated from your trash.

Notice to City of Franklin, NH Municipal Services Department declining curbside trash and
recycling collection service.

(Print Name) (Service address)

wish to instruct the City of Franklin, Municipal Services Department, of my desire not to utilize City
curbside trash and recycling collection at the present time.

(Signature) (Date) (Telephone Number)



